
 
 

CITY OF VISTA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Vista, California, 
will hold a public hearing in the Vista City Hall Council Chambers, 200 Civic Center 
Drive, Vista, California, February 8, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. to consider the following 
matter: 

 
PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER CITY COUNCIL REDISTRICTING 

 
In 2017, the City Council took action to implement a single-member district election 
system in compliance with the California Voting Rights Act.  Beginning with the 
November 2018 election, Vista began electing members of the City Council, with 
the exception of the Mayor, from four individual districts instead of by citywide vote.  
With the Completion of the 2020 U.S. Census, the City Council must now analyze 
and consider population changes and boundary adjustments. 
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to receive input and comments submitted by 
the public.  The City Council will hold a community meeting and one additional 
public hearing to receive additional comments from the public. Spanish 
interpretation will be available at each meeting. 
 
ALL INTERESTED PARTIES ARE INVITED to attend said hearing and express 
opinions on the matters outlined above.  COMMENTS may be submitted in writing 
to PublicComments@cityofvista.com or mailed to the attention of the CITY 
CLERK’S OFFICE, Vista Civic Center, 200 Civic Center Drive, Vista, CA 92084. 
For further information, contact Kathy Valdez at (760) 643-5320. 

 
Kathy Valdez, City Clerk 
01/28/2022 
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